

November 1, 2022

Mr. Ben Addley Interim CAO, Oxford County

Dear Mr. Addley:

The purpose of this communication is to ask for Council's consideration to propose a County Council member who will become a Director on the Woodstock Hospital Board of Trust for the next four years during their term of office.

We are fortunate to have a strong working relationship with Oxford County. Council representation on the Woodstock Hospital Board has facilitated sharing information and allowed a voice from all perspectives to ensure the needs of our patients are understood.

The Board of Trust meets the last Tuesday of each month at 5:00 p.m., excluding the months of July, August and December.

Please respond to Heather Scherer, Executive Assistant at hscherer@woodstockhospital.ca. We look forward to receiving the name of a proposed Council member in the near future. Sincerely,

Beth Taylor

Board Chair

cc:

Perry Lang, President and CEO, Woodstock Hospital